Michael Furtaw

Subject: Spill Notification - Gee 15C-25HZ

From: LaRue, Sam

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 5:57 PM

To: 'Gintautas - DNR, Peter'; 'Roy Rudisill’; 'tswain@weldgov.com'; 'Tom Parko'

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Chase, Charles; Dinkel, Mike; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Schwarz, Paul; Hamlin, Phil;
Mickelson, Erik; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental];

Subject: Spill Notification - Gee 15C-25HZ

Good Evening Everyone,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location listed below. During work over operations at the location, a release
occurred resulting in a mist of oil from the wellhead. The cause of the release is still being investigated. The oil misted
two isolated gravel quarry ponds, and a wetland fringe area along a dry drainage. Clean up activities are currently in
progress. We do not have an estimate on total release volume as of yet. Notifications have been made to the National
Response Center and Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment. More information will be provided in a
forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Thank you,

Gee 15C-25H7
APl #: 05-123-39172
NWNE-24-2N-67W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




